From: _WEB_Planning

Sent: 24 February 2020 14:31

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: FW: Contact us from website
Categories: Consulation response
Switch-Messageld: 6b0608661ee641ladaclOfc2laec6a634

----- Original Message-----

From: Website.Email <website.email@stroud.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 February 2020 19:39

To: _WEB_Customer Services <Customer.Services@stroud.gov.uk>
Subject: Contact us from website

Contact us from website

Name:

Email:

Message:
Hi

I understand stonehouse hardwick and quedgeley are the new dumping ground for houses but i
am really aghast at whats going.

An additional houses are being built and another school in stonehouse. THE ROADS LITRALLY
CANNOT COPE at the moment. All the work traffic is constantly queueing up already in that
area what are you doing to improve the roads?!?!? There is traffic coming from dairy crest
direection because of train tracks so that area is a no go. Its bad enough getting onto
the bonds mill roundabout.

My partner works in the area and its already close to the dial to get in. She drops little
one off at school..cant drop off off earlier because of school going in times and then to
get into worl because pf existing traffic is a knightmare. She is lucky she gets in on
time at moment and cant leave any earlier... so she will have to change her work time to
adjust meaning losing an hours pay each week times 4. What the are highways and planning
developers playing at? Build the roads and infruastructure to cipe before you build the
houses!!!!
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